

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD.



SAFETY INFORMATION

5/89

Ref: PISA RESERVE PARACHUTES AND PILOT CHUTES

The BTTG have issued a further report at the request of the BPA. This report (No. 11/1231) confirms that they believe that the National Parachute Industries Bulletin of 24th March 1989 can be applied to PISA reserve canopies and pilot chutes.

PISA have agreed that this procedure is acceptable to them. They have authorised that the National Service Bulletin can be applied to the following PISA products.

INVADER 370 Canopy PISA 793/P INVADER 420 Canopy PISA 815/P SKYJACK Pilot Chute PISA 541/P HOT DOG Pilot Chute PISA 554/P

Accordingly the current grounding of these products initiated in BPA Safety Notices 11/88 and 12/88 is now lifted providing they have been serviced in accordance with the requirements of the National Parachute Industries Service Bulletin of 24th March 1989.

Tony Knight Chairman Safety and Training Committee

17th May 1989

Distribution

All CCIs All Advanced Riggers